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Weekly Newsletter: 

Friday 8th September 2023 

Head Teacher Update:  

It has been so lovely to welcome you all into the Autumn Term.  

The children have settled back into school life so well and our new starters have made a fantastic start 

to their time at Spring Meadow. The children have been learning the school rules of Ready, Safe and 

Respect and have been demonstrating these very well.  

Next week are the School Council elections- please see the letter that went home with your child today 

for more information.  

Please can I remind you once again that the car park is for staff only and for parents where it has been 

agreed by the school due to their child’s additional needs. We will now be allocating car parking badges 

to put in the front of your car for those who have permission to park. All staff members will be 

challenging anyone who is parking without permission and Mr Peachey will be doing regular patrols. If 

parents continue to park without permission we will be forced to close the car park to all parents. 

Please show respect and only park if you are entitled to.  

We had our first SEND coffee morning on Wednesday which was a great success. We will be looking at 

changing the times of these to enable more parents to attend. They will run on the first Wednesday of 

each month, the next one is on Wednesday 4th October at 1430. 

Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the weather! 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Laura Fielding 

 

Dates for your diary: 

 13th September - Meet the teacher 

after school drop in 

 13th September - School council 

presentations 

 14th September - School council 

elections 
 

Photo: Caught red handed! The hat thief 

from the Year 2’s crime investigation… Mrs 

Golding! 


